
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY
SBDM MINUTES

REGULAR MEETING

MARCH 22, 2012
2:30 p.m.
Members present:  

 Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Theresa Collins-teacher, Sharon Kennedy-parent, Stacey Hughes-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Guest:  none
Mrs. Handel presented the proposed March agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd)

Mrs. Handel presented the February minutes.  Committee approved minutes as presented.  (Ghaderi-1st, Cofer-2nd)
Good News- Mrs. Handel reported that students have continued with learning checks and teachers have gained insight into areas of strengths and weaknesses.  PLD training day was a success, with presentations from Rebecca Gaddie, Michelle Hale, and Theresa Collins.  Howevalley Academic team members qualified for individual events and the Quick Recall team also qualified for the regional competition.  Congratulations to coaches and students.   Carla Scott and Lisa Stevenson were this year’s sponsors/coaches.
Mrs. Handel presented the second reading of the writing policy and the program review policy.  No changes were made.  Committee approved both policies.  (Ghaderi-1st, Collins-2nd) 
Mrs. Handel presented allocations for the 12-13 school year.  Discussion was held on use of funds.  Mrs. Handel shared that the school had gone way over budget with printing costs this year.  She will ask the staff to brainstorm ideas for cutting down on copies and paper purchase.  Mrs. Collins and Mrs. Cofer discussed the need for paper due to the added Accelerated Math program.  

In other business, committee discussed cutting down on school supplies and asking for paper instead.  Mrs. Handel said she will ask teachers to be mindful of what they ask for parents to provide in the way of school supplies.  

Accident reports were reviewed and committee did not note any areas of concern.

The school activities and MUNIS budgets were given to members.

Committee went in to closed session to discuss personnel.

After the closed session discussion, committee went back in to open session.  

Mrs. Handel recommended Kelly Cox for the open special education position and Leslie Lally for an open elementary classroom teaching position.  Both teachers hold current positions in the district.  

Committee will be interviewing for an additional open classroom position and the half time music position in May.  

With no other business Mrs. Cofer made a motion to adjourn.  (Hughes-1st, Ghaderi-2nd) 
The meeting adjourned at 4:18 p.m.  


